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Date : 17.06.2016 

Dear Members 

Re:  Revised Final Notice of Subscription for the year 2016-17 

This has reference to the circulars issued on 31.03.2016 and 23.04.2016 by the 
Council regarding the subscription fees for the year 2016-17. 

It has been observed that the members are sending their subscriptions for the year without 
including their contribution towards the IIISLA Benevolent Fund which has been proposed 
by the council as a measure of welfare for the member fraternity.  Please note that the 
contribution towards IIISLA Benevolent Fund is mandatory as per the earlier circular dated 
31-03-2016. The clarifications on the Benevolent fund also has been uploaded on the 
website. Please also find the message from the president dated 06.06.2016 regarding 
payment of Benevolent fund along with susbcription.

In this regard we once again request you to ensure to send your outstanding subscription 
dues including your contribution towards the IIISLA Benevolent fund of Rs 3000.00 to admin 
office. 

Please note that the subscriptions payments received without the contribution towards 
IIISLA Benevolent Fund will be treated as partial amount and will not be accounted.  

Hence we request you to arrange to send your subscriptions including your contribution of 
IIISLA Benevolent Fund along with the application form of IIISLA Benevolent Fund before 
30.06.2016. After the due date of 30.06.2016  the council may impose penalty on the dues 
payable. 

Those who have already send the subscriptions to Admin Office excluding the Contributions 
to IIISLA Benevolent Fund are requested to send their contributions along with the 
application form for Benevolent Fund and proof of age before 30.06.2016. 

Those who have paid the subscriptions including their contribution to Benevolent Fund may 
ignore this Communication.  

In case of any queries, please do contact the Administrative body of  IIISLA Benevolent Fund 
comprising of the following members under a copy to admin office at admin@iiisla.co.in. 

With Regards

Lalit Gupta,
President - IIISLA
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